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February 11, 2019

puc L2FEff1o1 I
Ms. Debra Rowland
Executive Director & Secretary
NH PUC
2 1 S . Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

RE: HAWC Petition to Expand Franchise - Sandown

Dear Ms. Howland:

Please find enclosed the Company’s original Petition as referenced above along
with six (6) copies. Pursuant to PUC 203.02, an electronic copy has also been sent to you
and the Office of Consumer Advocate via email.

Would you please place the following recipients onto the Service List:

Robert C. Levine, Esq. :
Chris Lewis Morse : Chris@HampsteadWater.com
Charles Lanza: char1ieHampsteadWater.com
Judy Armstrong:
John Sullivan: jçinIewisbuiIders.com
Harold Morse : harold@HarnpsteadWater.com
Stephen St. Cyr: stephenpstcyr,yahoo.com

Thank you for your assistance in this regard. Please contact me if you have any
questions.

Veytrt1yurs,

An’9Ki-(eri, Esq.
2eneral,Counsel
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Enclosures
cc: HAWC MGRS

NH PUC OCA
Stephen St. Cyr
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